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Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back to the new term. We started the week with an assembly about belonging and how 
important it is to wear our school uniform with pride! I am very pleased to see that many children have 
made an excellent effort with their uniform this week, following my communication to parents before the 
holidays. It was also lovely to see the children wear their other uniforms for St George’s Day today.  
 
 
Year one has had an absolutely fantastic time during their circus day today. They have learnt all sorts of 
new skills, including spinning plates, making popcorn and they even had a go at the Diabolos! The children 
made clown faces, played with bubbles and made bow ties and long ties. Miss Bowers also entertained 
them with her amazing juggling skills! A great fun day, had by all. 
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PE KIT  
There has been a little confusion about PE kit. Older pupils who are wearing their PE kit into school should 
wear their school PE shorts (or plain sports trousers), their PE t-shirt and their school jumper/cardigan 
over the top.   
 
 
Keeping Safe Online 
As a school, teaching our pupils about how to keep safe is of ultimate importance to us.  
Our children are spending more time online, and most parents are not aware of the risks they are putting 
their children through by allowing them unlimited access to streams on the internet. This week I was sent 
a link to this useful article, which you may find helpful: 
 
https://www.safetydetectives.com/blog/parents-guide-for-safe-youtube-and-internet-streaming-for-kids/  

 Bikes and Scooters in and around the school grounds  
Following a couple of incidents this week, I would like to remind you all about the importance of making 
sure that bikes and scooters are used safely around others. When in the school carpark area these should 
be pushed and not ridden to the bike shelter. Please do not allow your child to ride any bike or scooter in 
the school playgrounds. Please also remind older pupils who ride to school not to ride on busy pavements. 
Parents should also make sure that pupil bikes are road worthy – brakes etc are working correctly. 
 
Parent Phone Consultations 
These have been taking place this week and will continue again next week. Please check the time of your 
telephone call appointment and please make sure you are available to take the call.   
 
Staff changes 
Mrs Jade Banister-Weir who has been working in Reception, will unfortunately be leaving us at the end of 
next week. We wish her all the best in her future endeavors.   
 
Many Thanks 
Miss Bowers 
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